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"Peter Stevens" <peter@douses.com> on 11/0412002 16:02:34 

Sent by: "Peter Stevens" <peter @a  GRO_C

To: Charles Lister/PH6/DOH/GB 
cc: macfarlane@i_- _---GRO-C_

gordonclarke@* -.-.-,- GRO-C 

rodney@._._._.__.GRO-C 
'1 

Mary O'Mandn9jPFf6JDOHJGB 
Vicki King/PH6/DOH/GB 
Aural Rushdy/PH6/DOH/GB 
Jill Taylor/PH6/DOH/GB 
Robert Finch/PH6/DOH/GB 

Subject: Re: MACFARLANE & EILEEN TRUSTS: TRUST FUNDS 

Charles 

Thank you for your message and the very welcome contents thereof. As you 

know, my response has been delayed as a result of my absence overseas and 

should most certainly not be taken to imply anything less than considerable 

gratitude that the Department's coffers yielded something, especially for 

the Eileen Trust. And thank you, personally, for the work that these 

payments reflect. 

Having landed back only a few hours ago I am still catching up. I have 

spoken to Ann who has told me of the substance of a conversation with 

Robert, and I will endeavour to come up with some sensible questions before 

the interviews. Until then, my renewed thanks. 

Peter 

Original Message -----

From: <Charles.ListerO -GRO-C
To: <peter©c GROG > 

Cc: <macfarlane@r:.__._.__.__._.GRo=c_ >; <gordonclarkeq ._._._._._._ _GRo-C ._

<rodney®d_•-•-•-•--•-•-•- GRoc ._._. ._._._._.a; <Mary.OMahonyC~r<..  .---.Ro=c >; 

<Vicki . King@t._._._._._._. GRO-C ~~ ; <Amal . Ru.Shdy@L.--_-_•TGRO C, C> 

<Jill.Taylor@c-_._. GRO-C -- (>% <Robert.FinchCt._._._._._.. c_R_o_c_.-_._._._.__> 
Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2002 12:47 PM 

Subject: MACFARLANE & EILEEN TRUSTS: TRUST FUNDS 

Peter 

As I hoped when we last met, we have been able to make end of year payments 

to both Trusts. These total £2.75m: 

£2.25m for the Macfarlane Trust Fund. This replaces the £2m you were 

due to receive from the Department in 2002/2003. 

£0.5m for the Eileen Trust fund. 

A decision will be taken later this year (probably in the Autumn) about the 
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level of payments to the Macfarlane Trust Fund from 2003/2004. 

I look forward to meeting you again on 23 April for the Trustee interviews. 

Charles 

The original of this email has been scanned for viruses by the Government 
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